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February 5, 2020

Ms Carolyn Jones
Rotary Club of Anchorage East, Alaska
Anchorage East

7o the Rotary Ciub of Anchorage East, Aiaska:

Last year, you generously provided us with US$ 12,900 to provide an expansion
o a cuitent wastewater treatment system for a rurai viilage being buiit by
iHome, Western Visayas. We have previously provided you with receipts
reflecting our receipt of the bank transfer in this amount.

Now, we write to advise you that we have completed that portion of our project
that was supported by your funds although total completion of the construction
for this village is still ongoing.

We truly appreciate your patience with us in completing this work and reporting
to you. We encountered many unexpected challenges during the construction

but we are pleased to report that we have successfully completed the expansion
of the wastewater treatment system.

Best regards,

EXCEULSE D. PABALINAS
P ram Administrator
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